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Communication Toolkit for National Guard Assistance  –  
(Updated: December 6, 2021) 
 

We have created tools below that can help you communicate with residents, families, the 

community, and your staff about the Minnesota National Guard response team deployment.  If you 

have questions, please contact Libbie Chapuran, Director of Communications at LeadingAge 

Minnesota (lchapuran@leadingagemn.org) or call 715-216-1057. 

 
 
 
 
 

• Template for media statement and talking points 

• Template for letter to staff 

• Template for letter to residents & family 
 
 
Note:  This information is subject to change. We will distribute revisions of this toolkit and post revised 
resources to our website: www.leadingagemn.org/coronavirus.  

  

  

  

    

SAMPLE COMMUNICATIONS 
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